ART KERR: I talked to Fred Plunkett about this and he suggested

that I bring it to your attention when you return from your well-
' - needed facation. Pleasegve me a call or drop me a note regarding
this, .

Thanks .

August T, 1968

Dear lee: L 3
After talking with you éoday about

15 TOC HDL 243 Caliber Rifles

for a pelice department In California to bs parkerized, I hgve
. come up with the following informationm. P '

It appears that this special process is done only on guns as
their coming through the line and not on guns alresdy produced
as regular and put in the warehouse. I won't be able to get
any answer for you en this until the plant cpens Monday,

August 12. As soon as I have soms information, I will pass
it on to you.

JHF /mgw
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